
       

                                                                  

                                                                                                              

 
 

 
 

UP Real Estate World O’pen Bic Championship 
 

Competitor & Registered Support personnel 
 

Registration and Check In Information. 
 

• When you arrive at the venue go to the registration desks located on the lower floor 
of the clubhouse. 

• If you are bringing your own boat drop it off at the entrance to the park and take it in 
to your designated country area then go to check in     

• When you check in you will receive an ID card, cooler bag with a drink bottle, t-shirt, 
cap, race bib, sunscreen and other information. Please wear your ID card when at 
the venue. 

• Once you have checked in and if you have chartered a Bic move on to the Charter 
counter and sign off your charter and receive your allocated sail. 

• After check in go to the boat park and set up your boat. 

• All Sails are to have country flags and advertising stickers applied. 
If you have a charter boat these should have already been applied for you. 
All others take your sail to the tent where they will be applied for you.  

 
If arriving with a Bic on a trailer, after unloading please park across Laurence Street on the 
side of the road that leads around the Manly Park. There is an area to leave trailers in the 
park however it is not secure and it would require a wheel clamp. It is preferable to remove  
trailers from the venue. 
  
For those of you who are in New Zealand for the first time be aware that the sun is very 
strong and sunburn is a common occurrence if you don’t use sunscreen. There is some in 
your pack and more is available from the race office. 
  
As the event is in support of not using single use plastic bottles, competitors will have two 
drink bottles so you may have water in one and a health drink in the other, health drinks are 
not provided.  There is a water station to refill your bottles located near the Clubhouse. 
 
There will not be any access to the boat park during Christmas Day. 
 
Please put any rubbish in the rubbish containers located in and around the boat park. 



       

                                                                  

                                                                                                              

 
 

 
 
   

 



       

                                                                  

                                                                                                              

 
 
 

 
 



       

                                                                  

                                                                                                              

 

Boat Park 
 
The boat park is designed to fit everyone in a secured area. The yellow arrows indicate the 
passage ways to move to and from the beach so it is important to put your boat away and 
not leave it in the areas showing the yellow arrows. It is also important to keep the boats in 
the boxes so it looks neat and tidy. The tent is for some shelter from the sun and to leave 
bags during the day. 
 
The boxes will be painted on the grass so it is easy to know where to park your boat.  

 


